
This week

We have had another happy week at Ysgol Treganna! The pupils have now 
chosen who will represent them on the pupil voice committees this year. 
The committees for 24-25 will be, the School Council, Eco Committee, 
Wellbeing Ambassadors, Criw Cymraeg, Rainbow Leaders and the Eco 
Committee. These committees will meet over the next few weeks and 
create their plans and priorities for the term. These plans will be uploaded 
to the school's new website.

The new website has been completed and we are in the process of 
uploading the new website. We hope this process will be finished by next 
week.

Next week, we will be sending out the term overview of each class. In 
addition, we will be sending a questionnaire asking for your feedback, input 
and ideas on how to enrich the term's learning. The term's concept for the 
whole school is "Diversity" and the pupils and staff have worked together to 
shape the class's learning journey.

Year 6 have had a fantastic time at Llangrannog this week and thank you to 
the staff - Mrs Marged Miles Farrier, Miss Branwen Parry, Mr Mathew 
Jones, Mrs Ingrid Morgan, Mr Josh Chapman, Mr Tom Simms Hayes and 
Miss Mererid Lewis for accompanying the pupils to Langrannog and for 
their care. Relax everyone now over the weekend!

It has been lovely this week to welcome a new member of staff to the 
school, Mr Geraint Passmore. Mr Passmore is the Seithennyn class teacher 
in the absence of Miss Angharad Llywelyn. We extend a big welcome to Mr 
Passmore and wish Miss Llywelyn well as she begins her maternity leave.
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Vision

Over the past few months we have been collaborating with all our stakeholders to 
further evolve the school's vision. The pupils have been a key part of this work and 
we have also evaluated our school values ​​and decided on “Tri Treganna", which 
are the three most important values ​​for us as a school. Please see below our vision 
and “Tri Treganna”.
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Language pattern


Next week’s language pattern will be

Rydw i’n hoffi/ Dwi’n hoffi… (I like…)

Dydw i ddim yn hoffi…(I don’t like…)


Challenge

Mae’n well gen i… na… (I prefer… than…)


Do/Naddo (Yes/ No)


Discussion topic of the week

Fy hoff le yn y byd yw… (My favourite place in the world is..)


Song of the week

Blodau Papur - Dagrau Hallt


Idiom of the week

Mynd dros ben llestri (To get out of hand)


Asda

If you shop at Asda we kindly ask you to download 
and use the “Asda Rewards” app.  The "Cashpot 
for Schools" scheme means that Asda will give a 
percentage of what you spend when shopping, to 
Ysgol Treganna. In the app you will need to select 
the name of the school. Here are further details 
and thank you to the PTA for organising!


Parents’ meeting


Thursday, October the 3rd there will be a meeting for parents and guardians in the 
school hall. There will be two meetings, one at 9.30am and one at 5.30pm. During 
the meetings we will discuss our school priorities for the year 24-25. In addition, 
we will be discussing our safeguarding policy, our school strategies, our new 
community Hub - Y Nyth, our Parents' Forum and an exciting new development 
which is our Cwlwm Rhieni. There will be light refreshments and we look forward 
to welcoming you to the school.
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